
 

Marcia A. Brown 
Attorney at Law 

 

Environmental Law § Utility Law 
 

January 20, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Exec. Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

 
Re: DW 19-084 - Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
 Proposed Recoupment Surcharges and  
 Motion for Protective Treatment 

 
Dear Director Howland: 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary electronic filing requirements, and pursuant to 
Order No. 26,425 and Secretarial Letter dated December 30, 2020, Pennichuck Water 
Works, Inc. (PWW) hereby re-files its: 
 

(1) rate case expense documentation, 
(2) motion for protective treatment of certain rate case expense 

documentation, 
(3) proposed temporary-permanent rate recoupment documentation, and 
(4) proposed tariff supplement pages containing proposed surcharges 

 
The Commission brought to our attention that the January 15th filing contained an error in 
the heading title of pages 71-104 which referenced an incorrect docket number: “DW 19-
081”.  The affected pages have been corrected to reflect this case’s docket number “DW 
19-084”.   

 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
Marcia A. Brown 

 
 

cc: Docket-Related Service List 
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